December 16, 1986

Ms. M. Libbie Kamisugi
Libbie & Company

1060 Young St., Ste. 210
Honolulu, HI 96814

Dear Ms. Kamisugi:

Proposed subdivision being a portion of
GRants 865, 977, 1176, 1651 and

R.P. L.C. Aw, 387, Part 4 and the

Whole of Grant 1587, Honuaino 4th,

Hokukano lst and 2nd, Kanaueue lst and 2nd,
Halekii and Keekee lst and 2nd,

North and South Kona, Hawaii

TMK: 7-9-12:3 (84-94)

As requested in your letter of December 10, 1986, we
are withdrawing the subject application from our active files.

Should you elect to pursue the subdivision at a later
date, a new application complete with filing fee must be
resubmitted to this office.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to
contact this office.

Sincerely,
ﬂi i .awa*“—-—\
Albert Lono Lyman
\ Director
OWM:1lv
cc 4 engineers

Belt, Collins & Associates
bce SMA 214



December 3, 1986

Albert Lono Lyman, Planning Director

PLANNING DEPARTMENT

25 Aupuni Street .
Hilo, Hawaii 96720

-

Re: Special Management Area Use Permit No. 214,
C:;—ﬂ~"TiE€ﬂE§E;;;;;n to conditlon No. 7
TMK: 3-7-9-12:3
Dear Al,
Thank you for deferring the action on the SMA permit for

TMK: 3-7-9-12:3 as long as you did and for taking it off of the

December calendar. The development plans for the property are still
uncertain and withdrawing the time extension request seemed like

the most reasonable thing to do.

The development of a golf course on the property is being considered
and I appreciate being sent the appropriate applications.

I'1l be in contact with you and your staff soon. If I don't
see you before, have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

%M

Libbie Kamisugi

cc Lyle Anderson
MLK:pk

Real Estate Investment Brokerage * 1060 Young Street « Suite 210 « Honolulu, Hawaii 96814 « Phone (808) 523-1381



November 17, 1986

Ms. M. Libbie Kamisugi
1060 Young St., Suite 210
Honolulu, HI 96814

Dear Ms. Kamisugi:
Special Management Area Use Permit No. 214

Time Extension to Condition No., 7
TMK: 7-9-12:03

Per your request via a telephone conversation with staff Connie
Kiriu on November 12, 1986, we are withdrawing the above time
extension request and nullifying the SMA Use Permit No. 214. The
$200 filing fee will be returned at a later date.

Your client is in the process of changing development plans for
t he subject property. The construction of a golf course has been
discussed as one option. For your future use and information,
please find enclosed an SMA Use Permit Petition and a Special Permit
Application, which must be submitted for this particular type of
development proposal.

Please feel free to contact our office should you have any
questions regarding these application forms or other permitting
concerns.

Sincerely,

284K T e

ALBERT LONO LYMAN
Planning Director

CRK :aeb
Enclosures

cc: Dept. of Water
Public Works

bcc: Subdivision

W VH (2280 NOV 1 8 1088
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August 1, 1986

Mr. Albert Lono Lyman
Planning Department
25 Aupuni St.

Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Dear Mr. Lyman,
RE: Special Management Area (SMA) Use Permit No. 214

Time Extension to Condition No. 7.
TMK: 7-9-12:03

Thank you very much for granting the deferral on the
above mentioned property. I shall remain in contact with

you as decisions are made and plans evolve.

Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

M. Libbie Kamisugi

cc: Lyle Anderson

Real Estate Investment Brokerage * 1060 Young Street » Suite 210 « Honolulu, Hawaii 96814 « Phone (808) 523-1381



